Dear Fourth Graders and Families,

Welcome to fourth grade! Next year will be an exciting time for all of us as we work together as a team to meet the 4^{th} grade learning goals. The fourth grade schedule will be a little different than grades 2 and 3. Your teacher team will be sharing in the delivery of content specific material and you will have the opportunity to work with all fourth grade teachers at certain times during the school year.

The 4th grade teacher team will include: Mrs. Metch (Science/Social Studies) cmetch@bgcsd.org Mrs. Brewer (ELA) jbrewer@bgcsd.org Mr. Schmitz (Math) dschmitz@bgcsd.org

The 4th grade learning area will be rooms 122-125. You will be assigned a "homeroom" teacher who will be your mentor, but you will have the opportunity to work with all team members.

The academic demands of 4th grade are a big step up from grades 2 and 3. We know that you are ready for the challenge and look forward to working with you as a member of our team. This summer please continue to **read**, and **practice your math facts**.

We look forward to seeing you in September!